
 

 
 
 

MEMO FROM BOYNE CITY HIGH SCHOOL 

 
 
To:​ Patrick Little 
From:​ Adam Stefanski 
Date:​ December 21, 2024 
RE:​ Durbin Family Donation - Boyne City High School 
 
 
Boyne City High School has received a donation in the amount of $500.00 from Mike and Liz 
Durbin. The Durbin family would like to specifically support the following programs with this 
donation: $100 to Drama, $100 to Robotics, $100 to the Culinary Program, $100 to Boosters, 
and $100 to the BCHS Emergency Fund. I would like to recommend that the Board of Education 
accept this donation. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 

 
 
Adam Stefanski, High School Principal 
 
 


